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,May 25, 1999

CERTIFIED MAIL # Z 290 136 J 89
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Fulsum Ridgellc 4ba Big island
c/o David Lee, Management
HCR 67, Box 680
Roach, MO 65787

Dear Mr. Lee:

Enclosed is a Notice of Violation number 1315 JC being issued to Fulsum Ridgellc dba Big
Island for failure to constJ1Jct water lines and sewer lines in accordance with approved plans.
On April 23, 1999, inspection of work being conducted on the water and wastewater lines for the
Big Island in Camden County found illegal water and sewer mains being constructed. instead of
constl1Jcting individual onc-inch PVC service lines for water and wastewater to each home, one
inch lines were being placed to serve up to three homes. This would make the lines by definition
water and wastewater mains, which have to he at least two-inch PVC and receive prior approval
by the DCpaJ1mcnt.

You stated at the time of my inspection that the change fi'om single service lines to lines serving
up to three homes wali a misunderstanding of the requirements and what was approved. You
have since stated to nie that all work has been corrected. To resolve this matter, wrinen

cCI1ification needs to be submittcd by your engincer verifying that all water and wastewater
constJ1Jction was cOlTccted /completed in conformance with approved plans. Also, I noted that
the water and wastewater service lines were being placed in the same trench. Separation of
water and sewer service lines should meet national plumbing code standards.
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